
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
7th graders have an Art elective this year  
 
This week in Mr. Heerdt’s class - student were to create their own superhero or 
supervillian and then create a comic book about them. The students were creative and 
we have everything from Captain Alaska to Doctor Jellyfish.  
 

 
 

 

 

MKEA “Highlighting” October 10 

MKEA 

 

On September 23, Jasmine Williams attended an all day NEA Rural Alaska 
Presidents Training in Anchorage. She joined about 20 others, where they 
reviewed Presidential responsibilities, member benefits, and negotiation 
procedures. It was a great experience! Jasmine met several teachers that love 
working with the children in rural Alaska just like we do in KSD. She had the 
chance to speak with our Regions representatives on the NEA-AK board. From this 
training and several others, we hope to keep a respectful and peaceful working 
partnership with the administration of our school district. We are all here to help 
students grow, learn, and achieve. 
 

AMNES 

Students in Ms. Boynton’s class will be using a Rain Gauge to measure 
precipitation this school year. The rain gauge is located at the AMNES 
playground. Students will be using it daily to measure precipitation. The 
students will be reading the gauge and will be submitting their measurements 
to the CoCoRaHs website. The website is a national database for measuring 
precipitation. Throughout the school year students will be making charts and 
graphs based on the data. 
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